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   NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

No. H. 09/2025 
 

R I V E R   H U M B E R  
 

NEW HOLLAND DOCK ENTRANCE - REMOVAL OF EASTERN 
BULLNOSE AND RELOCATION OF NAVIGATION LIGHTS 

 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that following removal of the eastern bullnose at the 

entrance to New Holland Dock as outlined in Notice to Mariners No. 28/2024, the navigation 
lights at the eastern entrance to the Dock have been relocated with the same characteristics 
as follows: 
 
 
  Old Position 
  Latitude 53° 42.337 N Longitude 0° 21.720 W 
  2F.R (vert)(occas) 
 
  

New Position  
Latitude 53° 42.339' N    Longitude 0° 21.717' W 
2F.R(vert)(occas) 
 

 

MARINERS ARE FURTHER ADVISED That Notice to Mariners No. 28/2024 

is hereby cancelled. 

 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN. 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

 
13th January 2025 

 
 

THE INTERNET 

 
In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries 
a wide range of information, including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 
 

www.humber.com 

 

http://www.humber.com/

